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On November 19, 2009, Planning Board Chairman Hanson wrote to the Secretary of MDOT, 

Beverly Swaim-Staley, requesting that information on three concerns be provided in advance of 

the Mandatory Referral reviews of individual projects. The concerns included how the project 

will be: 

 Developed to best address multimodal needs in the corridor 

 Designed to minimize or mitigate adverse impacts, particularly to residential 

communities 

 Coordinates through implementation from both design and funding perspectives 

The Chairman’s letter is located at 

http://www.montgomeryplanning.org/transportation/brac/documents/mmo-swaim-staley-

bethesda-brac-nnmc.pdf 

The December 28, 2009 response from Secretary Swaim-Staley is located on page 14 of the 

January 14, 2010 mandatory referral: 

http://www.montgomeryplanningboard.org/agenda/2010/documents/20100121_Bethesda_Base_

Realignment_and_Closure.pdf 
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